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COACH TB THOMAS SPORTS CENTER 

• The Hartsville 4H Club held their first meeting March 5. Participants may join this year 

round program at any time. 

• Recreational youth basketball has concluded.  

• May 8 will begin a new program, Adult Dodgeball, with all games held at Coach TB 

Thomas Sports Center. 

• Southside Early Childhood Learning Center held their Family Night in the gym on March 

27.  

• Police Department held meetings March 7 and 21.  

• T-Ball registration has begun and the league will start June 5 

• BNI is hosting their weekly meetings at Coach TB Thomas Sports Center and we are 

happy to have them renting our Conference Room.  

 

BYERLY PARK 

• Byerly Park is serving as the home site for Hartsville Middle softball and baseball 

practices and games. 

• Hosted two Top Gun Baseball tournaments in March. 

• April 1st will be the Opening Day for Dixie Boys Baseball and Dixie Girls Softball at 

Byerly Park.  

• Parks & Recreation Department Adult Co-Ed Kickball season began March 6 and will 

continue through April 24 with all games held Mondays at Byerly Park.   

• Party slots for Piratesville parties are filling up the 2017 calendar. Palmetto Staffing is 

now accepting applications for seasonal staff employment. 

• Wilson & Associates has been actively improving the turf at Byerly Park.  

 

LAWTON PARK  

• Coordinated 6 rentals and 8 tours.   

• April will begin a partnership of events with Naturally Outdoors offering free paddleboat 

demos at Lawton Park with experienced staff, safety equipment, and gear. We are excited 

to offer this in our community for the month of April. 

STREETS & GROUNDS 

• Multi-bar installation is complete at Burry Park.  

 


